Selectboard Minutes
Monday, October 28, 2019

Attending: D. Pierce, S. Bergeron, T. Fydenkevez,
Meeting recorded and televised by FCAT.
Meeting called to order at 6:32PM.

APPOINTMENTS
Alyssa Larose, FRCOG: review of MVP Workshop held 10/19/19. The workshop serves as one of the

required public meetings. Top Hazards were identified.

MINUTES - Mr. Pierce motion to approve Minutes of 10/7/19, Mr. Fydenkevez second, Vote 3-0.

SELECTBOARD UPDATES

* M. Pierce noted the Personnel Committee will be reviewing the initial Town Administrator and
Interim Town Administrator candidates to recommend 5 candidates to the Selectboard for
interviews. 1% phase will be public interviews with the Board. Interview questions are welcome
from the public and they can be sent to the Selectboard’s email at: selectmen@townofsunderland.us
or through the town’s email portal under “contact us” on the home page,

* Mr. Fydenkevez talked about the new emergency personnel radios; the state is allowing the county
to join with state for the existing radio service.

* Mr. Bergeron reported on Capital matters. Frontier Regional Capital Planning group wants to have
1* meeting n 10/29/19 at 6:30PM. Sunderland’s last capital meeting was 10/7/19 and will meet
again in 2 weeks.

CORRESPONDENCE

PUBLIC COMMENT

EXECUTIVE SESSION
Meeting reconvened to open session to adjourn at 7:55PM.
Respectfully submitted,
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Cindy Bennett
Administrative Assistant



